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Over the summer, Baghsarian interned for the advocacy group Circle of Friends for American 
Veterans through the Washington Internship Program. Her floor was decorated with patriotic 
streamers and photographs she captured during her internship.  

Baghsarian described her RA role as “being a mentor and helping [students] in any way I can. 
I’m really excited for them to see the floor.”  

Julie Eller, a junior Public Health major and an RA from Caldwell, NJ, said her best advice to 
new students is to “smile when you walk down the hallway because it makes a friendlier 
environment.”  

Eller’s door has a sign on the outside that says, “Feel free to knock if you have any questions.”  

Across the courtyard, new freshman Nick Lang, of Bergenfield, NJ, got help from his parents 
and brother as he unpacked and set up his room. He plans to double-major in Marine Science 
and Mathematics and has already met some of the science professors.  

During his senior year at Bergen County Academies, Lang interned for The River Project in New 
York where he concentrated on restoration of the Hudson River. He looks forward to utilizing 
Stockton’s Marine Science and Environmental Field Station in Port Republic.  

A few rooms away, Jerry Perez, of West New York, NJ, lined up his sneakers on top of a closet. 
He plans to use them on Stockton’s basketball courts during intramurals. Perez said he “feels 
well prepared” for his classes, which begin Sept. 2, because he completed Stockton’s 
Educational Opportunity Fund (EOF) program over the summer. 

Rachel Zak, a junior Health Sciences major from Jackson, NJ, volunteered on the move-in team 
with members of her sorority, Tri Delta. She joked that her advice to new students is to pack 
light.  


